
 

 

September 2016 

Lincoln Elementary Address 
We are the Laker’s the bully free Laker’s. Everywhere we go people want to know who we are so we tell 
them. We are the Laker’s the bully free Laker’s. Everywhere we go people want to know who we are so 
we tell them. Lincoln Lakers are bully free!! 
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Message from Mr. Luksik 
Welcome to the new school year! Each month you will receive a 

Lincoln Address similar to this one highlighting upcoming events and past 
events that are happening in the school. Please make sure to take time to 
read through this as a parent/guardian as there will be valuable information 
pertaining to your child’s education within the newsletter.  
Communication is a key component to being successful partners in 
education. If you have suggestions of how we could improve 
communication to parents please let us know. At Lincoln we are proud of 
the education we provide to our students on a daily basis and we want to 
keep partnering with you to provide the best education possible.  

       Thank you,  

Mr. Luksik 

- NO CHARGE BREAKFAST FOR ALL 
STUDENTS!! 

We welcome all  students to eat a healthy 
breakfast! 

In the morning we have many parents that are trying to drop off their child. It is important that you pull all the 
way forward into the drop off zone as you can to drop off your child. Please follow the signs to help make the morning 
drop off go more smoothly and provide a safe area for students to get out of the vehicle. No parking is allowed in the drop 
off lane and you will be asked to move your vehicle. Please use the 10-minute drop-off parking spots if you are 

accompanying your child into the school. Reminder that drop-off time starts at 7:30.  

Upcoming Events  
Sept. 13th 

 

   

Sept. 19th & 
20th 

Sept. 21st & 
22nd  

Fundraiser Kick Off 

School Board Meeting  

Bus Safety Training 

DROP OFF AT SCHOOL 

Lincoln Elementary #218-333-3250 

Lincoln PTO Facebook page- Like us at Lincoln Elementary PTO  

Lincoln Elementary web page- http://www.bemidji.k12.mn.us/lincoln/ 

 

Sept. 19th  

Staff Development Day  

No School  

Sept. 13th  PTO MEETING 6:00 
Library 

School Start time is 8:05!  

Please make sure to have your child 
at school by 8:05 or they will be 
counted tardy.  

School pictures 

Sept. 27th  Fundraiser packets due 

Oct. 3rd  
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Upcoming events at Lincoln Elementary  

1

School 
Pictures 

September 21st and 22nd 
Students from all grade 
levels will be taking 
pictures on Wednesday and 
Thursday. Please see 
attached schedule for grade 
levels and times. There will 
be sibling pictures on 
Wednesday night from 
4:00-7:00. Please call the 
office to schedule a time.  

September 2016 

2

 

Bus Safety Training 
Bus safety training will 
occur on September 19th 
and 20th. Please make sure 
to discuss this with your 
child. It is important that 
all students follow the 
rules on the bus to make it 
a safe ride for all students.  

  

3

Student Drop Off and Pick Up 

During the school day it is important that 
staff are able to be responsible for the 
students who they are in charge of. We ask 
that parents drop students off in the lobby 
area and check in/check out when visiting the 
school. It is important that you try to set up a 
time to visit with staff when they do not have 
students with them. Please call ahead to set 
up a time or email if you have questions or 
concerns. That way the staff member can give 
you the time needed and attention needed to 
address the issue. Thank you for your 
cooperation and understanding!  
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PTO Meeting Agenda 
1) Welcome to new parents 

2) Fundraiser support  

3) Fall Festival  

4) Book Fair 

5) Picture volunteers 

  

 

 

 

 

Parent Involvement 

 Each year we ask for parents to 
participate in being a volunteer at school. It is 
vital to our success that we have parents who 
are involved in our school system. 
Throughout the year there will be 
opportunities for parents to be involved with 
school or the classroom. Please talk with your 
child’s teacher to see if there are ways to help 
at school. We also invite you to be a part of 
the PTO. We meet once a month to discuss 
ways that parents and the PTO can support 
our school. Please take this opportunity to be 
a part of our school.  

PTO Corner–Next Meeting Date Sept. 13th 6:00 p.m.  


